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SGA Treasurer Krupesh Patel Resignation 

Valdosta, GA – It is with mixed emotions that we are officially announcing Treasurer Krupesh Patel’s 
resignation from the Valdosta State University Student Government Association, with an effective date 
of December 19, 2019, due to his impending graduation. Krupesh has been an exceptional 
representative of VSU, serving as a Beta Beta Beta National Biological Honor Society Executive Officer, 
University Ambassador, SGA Executive Officer, Orientation Leader, and a member of the Blue Key Honor 
Society. 

 “Being able to serve the students of Valdosta State University for the past two years through the 
Student Government Association has been an honor that I will never forget. My role as an SGA Executive 
Officer has taught me many valuable lessons that will help me in my future career and daily life. Serving 
others is life’s greatest happiness, and I can genuinely say that my journey through this phase of college 
has been a happy and joyful one,” reflected Patel.  

“I do not know a Blazer who more genuinely loves VSU and its student body more than Krupesh 
Patel. Might we in these next few weeks truly honor and appreciate this incredible student leader. While 
the position will be filled, there is no filling the gap he will leave as a member of our team,” stated Jacob 
Bell. 

We wish him the best as he prepares for medical school.  The search for the next treasurer will 
begin immediately.  
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